Dragon, Karen E. (CDC/NIOSH/EID)

From: James O'Camb [jocamb@edhfire.com]

Sent: Tuesday, January 18, 2011 9:21 PM

To: NIOSH Docket Office (CDC)

Subject: "147 - Reevaluation of the NIOSH policy on emergency escape support breathing system or

buddy-breather device used with open-circuit self-contained breathing apparatus.”

To Whom it may concern,
Please consider reevaluating the NIOSH policy on emergency escape support breathing system or buddy breathing
device used with open circuit self contained breathing apparatus. Thank you.

Jim O'Camb

Deputy Chief

El Dorado Hills Fire Department
916-933-6623 work
916-947-8501 cell

Email: jocamb@edhfire.com
Website: www.edhfire.com
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